10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 29 June 1982
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It was as always a pleasure to see you last Wednesday

and I much enjoyed the opportunity for a good talk. Thank

you very much for all the arrangements which were made.

The last three months have been a difficult period and
I remain most grateful for all the support and help which we

have received from the United States.

I was sorry to hear of Al Haig's resignation. I am
writing to thank him for all his help. Such changes, whatever
the reasons, are always sad. But as you know George Schultz
is very highly regarded here and we shall be delighted to
work with him. There will be much for America and Britain

to do together in the months ahead.
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The President of the United States of America




